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It’s imperative to include Big Creek and the impaired section of the Buffalo River in Category 5.  Water
quality in these two areas are just the beginning of a greater problem in the future. Please allow the
state to develop total maximum daily loads for these two bodies of water.
Who would have thought our love for clean water would be turned upside down with pollutants. It’s
obvious to me “self regulation “ isn’t working. I’m ashamed to admit we have an Ecoli problem in our
beautiful National River. What will this do to recreation activities and tourism?  The answer is obvious.
Charles Allen Carney
Fayetteville
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